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22nd April 2024

Year 3 visit to Saltaire

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to inform you that all Year 3 children will be participating in an educational visit to
Saltaire to consolidate our previous history topic of Bradford in the Past.

This visit will take place during the school day on;

● Wednesday 24th April 2024 for 3LA
● Wednesday 1st May 2024 for 3ET

Children will travel by minibus and they will have their lunch in Saltaire (lunch will be provided by
school so there is no need to send any food with your child on the day of the trip). We will arrive
back at school before the end of the day. Your child should wear their normal school uniform but
please make sure they bring a waterproof coat and have sensible footwear as they will be walking
around Saltaire village.

If you have any further questions, please speak to the class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan

Acting Headteacher
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